
 
 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  9.4 
 
 

TOPIC:  QComp Proposal for 2013-14 or 2014-15 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  The Forest Lake Education Association and District 
Administration have been working on a QComp plan that would be 
implemented in 2013-14 or 2014-15 depending upon the time line and 
approval process through the Minnesota Department of Education (MDE).  
 
 
PROCESS:  Early in the process, staff from MDE and Education Minnesota 
joined the group to offer guidance in the process. 
 
The Forest Lake Education Association and District Administration have 
been meeting to finalize the components of the plan over the past few 
months. Representatives from FLEA have met at each site in the district to 
explain the plan components. The plan is attached (250+ pages) as well 
as a summary. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Approval of QComp Plan for Forest Lake Area 
Schools 
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